
On Saturday 15th of September the 

Fathering Project ñFROTHò         

Champion Dads held the first ever 

óDown Hill Derbyô billy cart race in the 

staff carpark.  25 families built    

amazing vehicles to run the series of 

óHot Lapô races on the basketball 

courts, be judged in the  ñNuts and 

Boltsò and ñFashion in the Fieldò    

categories and then take on the final 

ñDownhillò challenge. Everyone got a 

trophy and had a great day.  It was 

an awesome opportunity for dads to 

make memories with their kids.  

Hot Laps- Dads and their kids had to 

race through the slalom course for 

first to the finish 



Fashion in the Field-  
This  

award recognises 

those who like to race 

in style.  


